
University of Kentucky
UKnowledge

Correspondence SEAALL Archive

3-31-1975

Letter to William Younger regarding SEAALL
membership, March 31, 1975
Judith O'Dell

Right click to open a feedback form in a new tab to let us know how this document benefits you.

Follow this and additional works at: https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall_cor

Part of the Law Librarianship Commons

This Correspondence is brought to you for free and open access by the SEAALL Archive at UKnowledge. It has been accepted for inclusion in
Correspondence by an authorized administrator of UKnowledge. For more information, please contact UKnowledge@lsv.uky.edu.

Repository Citation
O'Dell, Judith, "Letter to William Younger regarding SEAALL membership, March 31, 1975" (1975). Correspondence. 2235.
https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall_cor/2235

brought to you by COREView metadata, citation and similar papers at core.ac.uk

provided by University of Kentucky

https://core.ac.uk/display/232587418?utm_source=pdf&utm_medium=banner&utm_campaign=pdf-decoration-v1
http://uknowledge.uky.edu/?utm_source=uknowledge.uky.edu%2Fseaall_cor%2F2235&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://uknowledge.uky.edu/?utm_source=uknowledge.uky.edu%2Fseaall_cor%2F2235&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://uknowledge.uky.edu?utm_source=uknowledge.uky.edu%2Fseaall_cor%2F2235&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall_cor?utm_source=uknowledge.uky.edu%2Fseaall_cor%2F2235&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall?utm_source=uknowledge.uky.edu%2Fseaall_cor%2F2235&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://uky.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9mq8fx2GnONRfz7
https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall_cor?utm_source=uknowledge.uky.edu%2Fseaall_cor%2F2235&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/1393?utm_source=uknowledge.uky.edu%2Fseaall_cor%2F2235&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall_cor/2235?utm_source=uknowledge.uky.edu%2Fseaall_cor%2F2235&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:UKnowledge@lsv.uky.edu


FLORIDA ATLANTIC UNIVERSITY 

UNIVERSITY LIBRARY 

Mr. William C. Younger 
Southeastern Chapter, AALL 
Supreme Court & State Law Library 
Judicial Building - Capitol 
Montgomery, Alabama 36104 

Dear Mr. Younger: 

BOCA RATON, FLORIDA 33432 

(305) 395-5100 

March 31, 1975 

I recently received a letter stating that I was a member of the 
Southeastern Chapter of AALL but not the national. This is a 
mistake, probably in the national chapter list. I applied for 
membership through the national chapter, not the southeastern, 
and receive all of the publications. 

~ct",:?lj}./' 
Judith E. O'Dell 
Business/Legal Librarian 
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